
	
	
Cuddington Parish Council is now inviting comments on its Pre-Submission version of its 
Neighbourhood Plan before it is sent to Cheshire West and Chester Council for formal 
consideration and Independent Examination. After this the Plan will be put to a referendum 
when all residents will be invited to vote. 
 
The Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group has been working on the Plan since October 
2015. During that time a Housing Needs Survey and Village Character Assessment have 
been carried out. Residents have had the opportunity to give their input at a number of 
Roadshows held at different venues in the village at regular intervals. 
 
The Pre-Submission consultation was launched at the Cuddington Gala on Saturday 10th 
June. Printed copies of the Plan and associated reports can be inspected in Sandiway 
Library and also in Delamere Park Clubhouse. The Plan is also available on the Village 
website. The period for consultation will close on Friday 21st July 2017. 
 
	
	
	
	
	


